March 5, 2025

Beth Gleesing
Discover Wauwatosa
7725 W North Avenue
Wauwatosa, W1 53213

Dear Beth,

| am pleased to share that the WaterStone Bank Foundation has approved the sponsorship of the
archway sign at Firefly Grove Park at the $50,000 level. This sponsorship is pending final approval
from our Board of Directors on March 25, 2025.

We are excited about this partnership and look forward to working together. Thank you for this
opportunity!

Sincerely,

!W”S@L gﬂ@é/

Melissa Sager
Marketing Manager
WaterStone Bank




